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Lindsay Darden

From: bkd453 <bkd453@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 10:23 AM
To: Lindsay Darden
Subject: Urban Firewood Special Use

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 
 
As a resident in Corral Valley for over 50 years and homeowner I am writing to oppose any plans to 
allow the change in zoning or permit being granted for this business.  
Please feel free to contact me. 
Barbara Delph 
11265 West Lane 
Colorado Springs,  Co 80929 
(719) 683-2466 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 


